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REPORT TO THE PRESBYTERY OF SANTA FE 
FROM THE COMMITTEE ON REPRESENTATION AND PARTICIPATION (CORP) 

JUNE 22, 2019 
TO:  All Ministers, Elder Commissioners and Clerks of Session 

FROM:  The Members of the Committee on Representation and Participation,  TE Trey 
Hammond, TE Stephanie Kremmel, RE LouAnn Johnson, TE Ginna Bairby, TE Jeff 
Finch, RE Tim Strongin, TE Randy Campbell, RE Maribeth Culpepper and RE Ruth 
Montoya, Chair. 

OUR MISSION:  To assure that the Presbytery is served by the best and widest 
representation possible, while encouraging participation in the ministry, mission and 
work of the Presbytery by qualified persons from throughout the Presbytery. 

OUR WORK THUS FAR: 

The committee has been in the process of reviewing the number of vacancies to be 
elected and re-elected at the Annual Meeting in October.  We value and encourage your 
input as we seek to identify potential candidates to fill various positions on Commissions 
and Committees of the Presbytery.  Please contact any of the CORP members listed 
above.   

FOR ACTION TODAY: 

Due to the recent resignation of Moderator, Jane Stringfellow, the CORP presents the 
following candidates to fill the vacancies that occurred as a result: 

FYI:  Moderator-Elect TE Seth Finch has agreed to succeed Jane Stringfellow as Acting 
Moderator until the Annual Meeting in October 2019. 

RE:  Election of candidates to fill two additional vacancies:  

1. MOTION to elect current Chair of the Coordinating Team, RE Nelson 
Capitan, to serve as Acting Vice-Moderator until the Annual Meeting in 
October 2019. 
 

2. MOTION to elect former moderator of the Presbytery, RE Elizabeth Morgan, 
to serve on the Leadership Team until the Annual Meeting in October 2019.  

In addition, the CORP nominates the following:  

1. MOTION to elect TE Ken Cuthbertson to serve as Co-Chair of the 
Committee on Preparation for Ministry (CPM) until the Annual Meeting. 

2. MOTION to elect TE Takako Terino to serve an unexpired term as Synod 
Commissioner (class of 2019). 
 

Submitted by Ruth Montoya, Chair 


